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Newsletter December 2012

Preparations for the ‘viewing day’ of our pigeons (in
connection to our auction on PIPA) on December 21st
in Ermerveen are fully done … we finished the
pedigrees, the photo’s are ready, all persons
concerned are informed and especially the 45
youngsters are judged and ready to show the best of
themselves to interested visitors.
The day starts at 3 p.m. and we will see how long it
lasts.
Several parties that are nearly connected to our
company shall attend this special day, so you can
meet:

Pipa:
Thomas Gyselbrecht, CSO PIPA
Vincent van der Kerk, PIPA agent The Netherlands

Gendika:
All about DNA and relationship determination for
racing pigeons
Mevr. Dr. Ir. A. Kappe
Mevr. Dr. Ir. I. van Kuijk

Pigeon Photography:
Rob Kroezen and Rien Smeman

Niek Erents Fotografie:
Niek Erents shall make photo’s and video-material on
this day

When you still like to attend the ‘viewing day’, please
report at Vincent van der Kerk via: vincent@pipa.be or
direct to us: info@gerardkoopman.com
Like already written in our latest newsletter, we also
offer the opportunity to have your favourite pigeon
photographed, please contact Rob Kroezen directly to
hear about the special prices … Rob can be contacted
on rob@pigeonphotography.nl 
To inform you fully, the visiting address is: Ermerveen
17 in Ermerveen. 
When you want to use your navigating system and
when it does not know the village name of Ermerveen,
please use Emmen as village name.
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We’re sure it will be a lovely day, hope to meet you
than!

Regards,

Team-Koopman 

U ontvangt deze nieuwsbrief omdat u zich hiervoor heeft aangemeld.
U kunt zich hier afmelden.
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